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Mail in voting has worked extremely well for Oregon.  I am proud to live in a state that 

does all-mail voting.  So many people like me, a senior with health issues, find it hard 

to vote in person.  Employers do not give workers time off to vote, making it hard for 

them also.  Don’t fall for this terrible idea! 


